

Hazard Mitigation Plan Update
Planning & Economic Development Committee
Frederick Sinclair, Committee Chairman
Heather Garrish, HMP Coordinator
Crossroads Commerce Center, Suite 190
6087 State Route 19 N

Belmont, NY 14813-1039

585-268-7472 ext. 5 585-268-7473 Fax

1-800-893-9484

HMP@alleganyco.com

August 31, 2010

Mr. Richard Lord Chief of Mitigation Programs & Agency Preservation Officer New York State Office of Emergency Services 1220 Washington Avenue Albany, NY 12226-2251

Subject: Allegany County Multi-Jurisdictional Hazard Mitigation Plan 2010-2015, 5-Year Update

Dear Mr. Lord:

Allegany County does hereby submit this draft of the Multi-Jurisdictional Hazard Mitigation Plan 2010-2015 Update. We are hopeful that with this update under review, our Plan participants will maintain eligibility as active grant applicants, pending final FEMA approval of our Hazard Mitigation Plan.

Expedited review of the plan submission would be greatly appreciated to assist us in meeting our final plan adoption timeframe of November 2010. If you have any questions, please contact Heather Garrish or me at (585) 268-7472.

Respectfully submitted,

Frederick Sinclair, Chairman Allegany County Planning & Economic Development Committee

Enclosure:

Draft #1 – 2010-2015 Allegany County Multi-Jurisdictional Hazard Mitigation Plan (2 – CDs, 1 – Hardcopy in 3-ring binder)